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'Tis the Season of Giving 
 
 
The Moraga Police Officers Association along with S.A.F.E. (Stuffed Animals For Emergencies) is collecting new or 
gently used stuffed animals to help children through traumatic experiences. The stuffed animals are given to local 
police and fire departments to distribute to children they encounter who are affected by traumatic events. S.A.F.E 
also facilitates the distribution of donated stuffed animals for a variety of charitable purposes to help children. This 
year's annual holiday collection drive continues through Jan. 2, 2014. New or gently used stuffed animals can be 
dropped off in the collection area located in the lobby of the Moraga Police Department, 329 Rheem Blvd. Thank you 
for your support! 
 
The Moraga-Orinda Fire District is once again collecting new, unwrapped toys for the U.S. Marine Corp Reserve Toys 
for Tots Program. Look for the Toys for Tots bins located in front of each MOFD fire station. Toy donations will be 
accepted through Dec. 25. If you have any questions, please call the MOFD administrative office at (925) 258-4599. 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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